
 

A huge well done  
from the FSA  

 
As you all know we have had a few people at school that have 
done something amazing. They have trained VERY hard to 
achieve something that we are all so proud of and think you 
have all done so well!  
 
Michelle Wilson, Wal Wilson, Jo Johnson and Mark Johnson 
firstly doing the Leaden Boot which was an incredibly hard 
26mile walk. Between them they amazingly raised over £1000 
shared between Macmillan and our school FitzHerbert Primary.  
 
Next we had Mrs Miller, Mrs Froggatt and Mrs Fentem who all 
travelled up to Scotland to do the Edinburgh marathon. 
Between them they raised an amazing £3700 for 6 very 



important charities close to their heart.  These were Chicks, 
ACE Youth Trust, British Heart Foundation, Parkinson's UK, First 
Steps Pre-School in Rocester and our school - FitzHerbert 
Primary School.  
 
Last but not least Miss Tassell did the Ramathon (a half 
marathon in Derby). She managed to raise an amazing £1350 
for the British Heart Foundation. 
 
So again a massive well done to you all and well done on raising 
so much for such brilliant causes. We are all so proud of you all.                                                                                                                                                                                
 
 
               
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 


